
 

 

Mile Creek Sewer Upgrade  
Community drop-in information session 
 

 

 
 

South East Water is upgrading the sewer network in Noble Park to manage 
current flows and meet future demands.   
 

We are inviting you to a drop-in information session to learn more about the 
project and its impacts and speak to members of the project team. 

 

Date: Wednesday, 15 February                                                                                      
Time: 5 - 7pm  
Location: Parkfield Cricket Clubrooms, Parkfield Reserve, Dunblane Rd,  
Noble Park  

Need to get in touch?  
Jordan Smith (Engagement Advisor) on 0412 686 006 or jordan.smith@wsp.com 
 

For more information: https://s.sew.com.au/MileCreek 
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